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COVID-19 Do’s and Don’t April 2021 
 

DOs: 
 Always make reasonable endeavours to observe the 2 metre separation 

social distancing rule from non-family members, both on and off the green 
 

 Only use your own bowls to play, the use of club bowls is not allowed 
 

 Pay your membership fee prior to making rink bookings 
 

 Make a confirmed rink booking through the duty rink booking co-ordinator 
before going to the Club, see website for details. 
 

 Arrive at the club no more than 10 minutes before your allotted bowling 
session and leave promptly once you have returned the shared equipment 
to the shed and sanitized it. 
 

 Ensure you have the code to open the combination locks on the shed.  A 
key is no longer required. 
 

 Whilst playing keep within the bounds of the rink you have booked. 
 

 Ensure you sanitize the shared bowling equipment you use before and 
after use 
 

 Ensure the rule of six or no more two families on the rink rules are always 
followed 
 

 Ensure there are no more than 24 players on the bowling green at any 
time. 

DON’Ts: 
 Don’t go into the clubhouse, unless it is to use the toilets.  The clubhouse is 

out of bounds for all members, except those on official duties as 
authorised by the committee 
 

 Don’t go to the club unless you have an agreed rink booking slot 
 

 Don’t use the shared club bowls to play 
 

 Don’t pick up other players bowls 


